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Feb. 27: Rally of Hope  

Partnerships for Peace:  

Toward a Unified World 

  

  

  

 

  



 

 

  Saturday at 7:30 p.m. (New York). 

It will be broadcast live through the link: 
 

Registration  
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

MAR 1: How Can Scandinavia Contribute Towards 

Peace and Development on the Korean Peninsula? 

MAR 2: (Italian language only) The New North Korea - 

How Kim Jong Un is Changing the Country 

MAR 5: UPF-IAED - What Economic Model Would Enable North Korea to 

Develop Whilst Ensuring Peaceful Rapprochement on the Korean Peninsula? 

MAR 8: UN International Women's Day 

MAR 25: "Transition to Peace on the Korean Peninsula: What Confidence 

Building Measures are Necessary and Who Can Guide the Process?" 

MAR 26: "Strengthening democracy and free market economy in North East 

Asia: an incentive for rapprochement on the Korean Peninsula?" 

MAR 31: Role of Faith-Based Organizations in Social Support and Combatting 

Crimes  

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  

 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 

Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 

Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 
 


